
Christmas Party Day 2020

Date to be decided!

This year with changes in circumstances in school, 

it will not be possible to serve Christmas dinner.

School meals instead will provide a Christmas party

lunch  - chicken bites and chips in a party bag and

ice cream. 

Children can have packed lunch as usual if they wish.

We will make Christmas party day special in each

classroom with decorations, music, games and

treats. 

The date has not been finalised yet but School

meals’ kitchen needs numbers by Friday. If you wish

your child to have party food ( £2.60 ) please reply to

the text that you will receive later today.


